
 

 

 

 
 

CALL FOR PAPERS 
 

As part of the 3rd International Paul-Frankl-Colloquium on 25 to 26 January 2024  
in Halle (Saale) on the topic 

 

>> Material Matters. Thinking building in a new and circular way << 

we would like to invite you to submit contributions. 

 

As the main producer of waste and CO2, the construction industry plays a key role in climate 

protection. The growing awareness has manifested itself in the popular term "Bauwende", 

which goes hand in hand with a return to regionally available and recyclable building 

materials. In view of the enormous consumption of resources and the consequences for the 

climate and the environment, it is about time to rethink and  

re-evaluate traditional, natural materials. 

In this context, the locally available material loam is experiencing a boom both in new 

construction and in the renovation of existing buildings and additionally offers the ideal 

conditions for climate-adapted and circular construction. 

 

 What can we learn from traditional construction techniques? 

 How can circular economy and urban mining be realised? 

 How can we build climate-friendly and sustainably in the future? 

 

The 3rd International Paul-Frankl-Colloquium aims to address these questions and brings 

the oldest building material in the world into the light of research. The interdisciplinary 

event is aimed specifically at young academics in architecture, construction and cultural 

history. 

 
The colloquium is being held in cooperation with the GOLEHM-initiative, which is committed 

to the preservation and revival of monolithic, massive earth buildings in Central Germany. 

 

 

Conference venue: Deadline Abstract: Conference fee: 
Landesmuseum für 

Vorgeschichte 
Richard-Wagner-Straße 9 

06114 Halle (Saale) 

20 November 2023, 
max. ½ page 

10 € Regular 
5 € Students 

 

Submission of abstracts and further information at: 
golehm@archlsa.de - www.golehm.de 

mailto:golehm@archlsa.de
http://www.golehm.de/

